Dear Esteemed Community Members,

I extend my warmest greetings to each one of you as the President of the Markham Elite Lions
Club. It is with great excitement and a deep sense of responsibility that I invite you to our
upcoming Fundraising Gala on May 11, 2024, celebrating Mother's Day. This gala holds special
significance as it is dedicated to supporting the indispensable services of Stouffville Hospital, a

pillar of healthcare in our community.

Stouffville Hospital provides essential diagnostic and emergency services, along with
specialized programs in childbirth, children's health, surgery, acute care medicine, cancer care,
and mental health. The impact of these services resonates across our community, touching the

lives of individuals and families in times of need.

In addition to our commitment to Stouffville Hospital, the Markham Elite Lions Club is honored
to contribute to Lions Club International funds and various small charities. It is important to
note that a portion of the funds raised during this gala will also be directed towards supporting
food banks and shelter homes in and around the Greater Toronto Area. Your attendance at our
Gala and your generous donations will thus play a crucial role not only in healthcare but also in
providing essential support to those struggling with food insecurity and homelessness.

This event promises to be an evening of elegance, camaraderie, and philanthropy with a
far-reaching impact on our community. Let us join hands and make a meaningful difference

together.

I sincerely urge you to save the date, join us at the Gala, and consider making a contribution that

will leave a lasting legacy of compassion and support for those in need.

Thank you for your unwavering support, and I eagerly anticipate the pleasure of your company

at this significant event.

Sincerely,

Lvn Vinn St

President, Markham Elite Lions Club



